CHURCH STAFF
Phil Peacock, Pastor
Jeff Poythress, Minister of Missions
Karen Tucker, Minister of Children & Families
Jamie Cosley, Minister of Contemporary Worship
Carl Monfalcone, interim Worship Leader
Carol Golden, Ministry Coordinator

Dessert Cookbook
Recipes Due by Next Sunday

There is a collection box in the Com-
mons for your recipe contributions,
or email to office@broadusmbe.org.
(Please let us know if your dessert

has ever been shared as part Of our
Living Nativity refreshments.) The
inexpensive booklet will be available
for purchase upon completion..

Gladys Seymour, Office Manager
Dare Wright, Office Manager
Ellis Dunton, Accompanist

Buddy Crawford, Custodian

School Backpack Project
Goal = 200 Backpacks

3\ Even with much uncertainty about the fall schedule, un-
der-privileged students need to be prepared and
equipped. Many families are facing a greater financial
crunch than ever before. They also need to know that God and the
Christian community love them.

The church is able to get backpacks for just $12 each—and
they come Ere-packed with age-appropriate items for elementary,
middle and high school. Please designate your gifts to "Backpacks.”
Checks should be made out to the church. Collection boxes are availa-
ble at both campuses, or gifts can be mailed to the church office.
Any funds beyond the $2,400 goal will be used to purchase more
school supplies for the packs and classrooms.

No “Romans” Bible Study
this Wednesday evening. We will
resume our study on August 5th.

August Worship Series

For the five Sunday’s in August
we will explore Jesus’ parables
about the Kingdom of God:

¢+ Worth of the Kingdom
Office Hours ¢ Growth of the Kingdom
For the summer months, our church of- ¢ Grace of the Kingdom
*
*

fice hours will continue fo be Mon-Thur, Citizens of the Kingdom
8:30-12:00. The staff can also be Culmination of the Kingdom
reached by cell phone or email. If you

need financial or other assistance,

please call Pastor Jeff or Pastor Phil. Virtual VBS Report!

What wonderful family participa-

tion with over 100 kids ehrolled,
from 3 different countries!

(God is good!

Hebron “Reboot Recovery” Group
Wednesdays beginning Aug. 5 at 6:30
Contact Pastor Jeff about participating.

_g— Making each one a witness! \

Broadus (Charck

¥ Belong. Believe. Become. -

At Broadus Church, you can belong to a welcoming
family of faith that helps people become all God
means for them to be through a life-changing
relationship with Jesus Christ.
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5351 Pole Green Road, Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116
Phone (804) 779-2700
E-mail - office@BroadusMBC.org
www.BroadusChurch.org



If you are joining us in worship from your car, you may tune your
radio to FM 90.9 or view the service on the Broadus Facebook page.

PRELUDE “Almighty God”

KID’S CONNECTION

MEANINGFUL PSALMS

HYMN OF RESPONSE

SUNDAY WORSHIP
July 26, 2020
9:00 AM

“Search me, O God, and know my heart; test me and know
my anxious thoughts. See if there is any offensive way in me,
and lead me in the way everlasting.” —Psalm 139:23-24

arr. Tornquist

WELCOME AND PRAYER

HYMN “O Worship the King”

Karen Tucker

MY FAVORITE HYMN (Laurie Ursiny)

HYMN “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”

Video Testimony

ANTHEM “If My People” arr. Christopher
MESSAGE “Of God and Men” Phil Peacock
Psalm 139

“Search Me, O God”

BENEDICTION

We regret that we are not yet able to offer childcare for our worship
services. We encourage whole families to worship together.
Don’t worry about a little wiggling. It means the Spirit is working!

SUNDAY WORSHIP

11:00 AM

WELCOME AND PRAYER
SONG OF PRAISE “Build My Life on You”
KID’S CONNECTION Karen Tucker
TIME OF PRAISE “Holy Water”

“He Reigns”
MEANINGFUL PSALMS Video Testimony
MESSAGE “Of God and Men” Phil Peacock

Psalm 139

TIME OF RESPONSE “It Is Well”

CLOSING PRAYER

Special Business Meeting TODAY at 5:00 pm

We will meet at the Picnic Pavilion with social distancing, recommended masks,
and a radio broadcast for those who prefer to participate from their cars. At this
meeting, we will be voting to approve some revised job descriptions and the hiring
of Tyson Banks as our new Youth Minister! We will also receive the 6-month fi-
nancial report, discuss special missions expenditures, and consider a proposal to
revise our committee rotation system this year.

Important Worship Announcement

Beginning next Sunday, August 2nd, we are going to be having a
weekly 9:00 am Drive-In Service instead of our two in-door ser-

vices. This service will meet in and around the Picnic Pavilion,
and will be broadcast on our FM 90.9 radio frequency. Folks may
choose whether to stay in their vehicles or sit with social spacing
in the Pavilion shade. Masks are always recommended.

The purpose for this change is to help increase our attendance
and the fellowship connection of the church. It has been working
well for our Hebron campus. This will also allow Sunday School
classes to schedule Zoom or in-person gatherings on Sunday
mornings. Thanks for your flexibility as we navigate these
strange times! Find more details in the August newsletter.




